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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Jill Frith - 17th Street Extension Project - File CK 6000-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 4:25 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Jill Frith ‐ 17th Street Extension Project ‐ File CK 6000‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, March 27, 2023 ‐ 16:24 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

Date: Monday, March 27, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Jill  

Last Name: Frith  

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Avenue E s 

City: Saskatoon  

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:   

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: The extension of 17th  

Comments: 
This extension will negatively impact our community. Living off of 17th street we already have significant traffic 
concerns around the intersection of 17th, avenue e, and Spadina. It is a challenging intersection with a large number 
of foot traffic as well as cyclists using this pathway to access the trail system at Victoria park from Riversdale. Our 
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street (5oo block of avenue e south) is comprised of young families with children who are regularly crossing 17th 
street to play in the park and the amenities in Victoria park.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


